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September 3, 2014
Dear Parents,

Your son is a member of the 2014 Sr. High Boys Volleyball team. We are looking forward to an excellent season this year. Our tentative tournament schedule is as follows:
     
Practice Times:  Tuesday and Thursday  5:00 to 6:30

Sept. 13
Boyle



Oct. 31–Nov. 1
Thorhild 

Sept. 20
Barrhead JV


Nov. 14-15
Zones - Boyle

Sept. 26-27
Redwater


Nov. 20-22
Provincials - Bassano


Oct. 24-25
Host Tournament

Exhibition matches (during the week) may be scheduled throughout the season. We may be adding another tournament to our schedule. This is what we have confirmed at this date.

Parents have the option to drive players to away tournaments or to pay for bussing.  Transportation costs have risen, the expected bus cost to Boyle would be approximately $300.
As tournament schedules vary, you will be notified of departure and return times on a weekly basis. Parents wishing to assist with driving must provide the main office with a copy of a current driver’s license and proof of vehicle insurance with $1,000,000 liability. Drivers must also have a Criminal record check on file at the main office.
Mr. Nakonechny will supervise all activities; he has his Emergency First Aid certificate.

If your son has any particular allergies or medical conditions which would prohibit him from participating in the upcoming volleyball season in any way, please contact Mr. Nakonechny at the school.  The cost of participating on the team this year is $150, to be paid to St. Mary School in Trust. 
While some degree of risk is always associated in any physical activity, there are specific concerns relating to volleyball.  Common injuries are sprained/twisted ankles, wrists and fingers.  I ask that all players wear appropriate footwear and recommend wearing knee pads and ankle braces.

I look forward to your support this season.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the school.

Sincerely,

Vance Nakonechny

Coach
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